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2022 Parent/Educator
Meetings

COVID-19 UPDATE

While masks are not currently mandatory,
we do ask that you please consider wearing
one during drop off & pick up times anyway.

TGA Sunscreen Recall
-3 - For the foreseeable future, Subicare will
also continue minimising the number of
people in service by limiting pick up and

drop off times to 1 adult per family.

We thank you so much for your patience and
Mother's Day &

Subicare Digital Media cooperation during these unprecedented

\ times and truly appreciate your

understanding during all of these changes.



PARENT & EDUCATOR

Our first round of biannual parent educator meetings
are about to begin after the original dates were postponed

slightly, due to the COVID-19 measure.
MEETING DATES:

Balloon Room (13th - 24th June)
Sunshine Room (23rd - 27th May)
Rainbow Room (30th May - 10th June)

If you haven't already, you will soon receive a Kindyhub message

from Deanna, with an overview of the process and an attached

family input form. Please fill this short form out with information
about your child and return it as soon as possible.

Keep an eye out for a meeting sheet on the door of your child’s

care area. This is where you can choose a half an hour meeting

time slot that suits you best. Once educators receive the family
input forms, they can begin preparation for your meeting.

Educators also fill out input forms, and these 2 forms combined
help steer the conversation about your child’s learning,
development and future goals during the meeting.



This week the Theraputic Goods Administration (TGA) has recalled a

number of commonly used sunscreens, due to the presence of benzene
The sunscreen Subicare provides for the children is not mentioned on
the list, however we are aware that some of our families do use these
brands of sunscreen.
The current alert information also indicates that there are

likely to be more added to the list.

Please use the link below to find the latest information:


https://www.tga.gov.au/alert/multiple-sunscreens-recall-low-levels-benzene-detected

www.facebook.com/SubicareELC

www.instagram.com/subicareelc
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